
MNOSHA Partnership

Are you interested in signing up for the Partnership?
Contact Tom Westlund (952-941-8693, twestlund@mnabc.com) to get started.

The MNOSHA Partnership was established in 2012 between ABC of MN/ND and 

MNOSHA. Participating contractors are expected to show dedication to reducing 

injuries on the jobsite and improving lines of communication between all levels of 

the company with regard to safety.

• To reduce by 3 percent 

annually the number of 

injuries, illnesses and 

fatalities affecting 

participant employers.

• To increase the number of 

construction contractors 

that implement effective 

safety and health programs 

and provide effective safety 

and health training.

• To recognize those 

contractors where 

managers and employees 

work together to develop 

safety and health 

management systems that 

go beyond basic 

compliance.

• To promote open lines of 

communication between 

MNOSHA and the 

construction industry in 

pursuit of safety. 

Join fellow high-quality contractors and showcase your safety to your clients!
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